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Treasure Comments

From: Andrea Mitchell
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2016 12:54 PM
To: Treasure Comments
Subject: FW: Treasure Hill

 
 
Andrea Mitchell 
Information Technology 
Park City Municipal Corp 
435 615 5257 
 
From: Greg Mackay [mailto:drgregmackay@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, September 24, 2016 6:54 AM 
To: admins 
Subject: Fwd: Treasure Hill 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Greg Mackay <drgregmackay@gmail.com> 
Date: Sat, Sep 24, 2016 at 8:46 AM 
Subject: Treasure Hill 
To: planning@parkcity.org 

Dear Planning committee: 
I attended the last open forum on the Treasure Hill discussions. I also walked about on the mountain to review 
the site.  (September 14th) I sincerely hope that if Treasure Hill is ever granted rights to build on that site, that 
they be required to develop a separate access road into the site. Perhaps an access road located above North Star 
and Lowell Ave. I can't imagine the impact the traffic congestion and real safety concerns that would be created 
by building on that site and thinking all incoming and outgoing traffic would flow through our neighborhood 
streets. Please help preserve our safety and neighborhood. 
Thank you for all the work you do for our town.  

Sincerely, 

Greg Mackay 
1030 Lowell Ave 
 


